
  

     
 

Dunany Country Club Weekly Bulletin July 3, 2019 

_____________________________________________________________  
 

 

Director’s Dinner 

 

Thank you to everyone who attended the opening social event of the season -the Director’s Dinner was a 
huge success! With heartfelt thanks to Scott Macleod who expertly organized a delicious meal, prep and 
clean up executed by your DCC Board Members, wine pairings by Heather Barrette AND the juniors who 
helped out as well; Jared Armitage-Hogue, Luke Wightman and Graham Taylor. Thank you! 
 

 
 

 
 



_____________________________________________________________ 
 

Match & Handicap 
 

We’ve had a great start to our 2019 Season.  The course is looking fabulous and the greens crew are 

working extra hard. Thanks guys.    

 

Raguin-Leslie Opening Tournament, June 29 - Results: 

Winner - Jeff Best with a low net of 69.   

Runners Up: Tracy Wightman and Barb Campbell tied with net scores of 70.   

Men's Low Gross  - Jeff Best with a 38  

Men’s Longest Drive. – Jeff Best 

Men's Closest to the pin – Dave Lavoie 

Ladies Low Gross – Barbara Campbell with a 43 

Ladies Longest Drive – Annabelle Wood 

Ladies Closest to pin - Cat Spaulding 
 

Bronze Trophy Parent and Child Over 16, June 30  

There were 6 groups playing for the trophy, it came down to Lois and Jake Finch winning it all with a net 

145. 
 

Men's Markham Cup flight has been posted and the season long tournament has begun.  Please play 

your matches on or before the dead listed.  
 

Men's Best Ball flight will be posted Tuesday morning in shack.  Good luck to all participants. 
 

Men's Invitational Tournament June 12 – Looking for volunteers! 

We are looking for two volunteers; one to man a temporary bar which is to be set up on the 5th hole, as 

well as another for the bar at the Clubhouse. 

Date: Friday July 12 

Time: from 10 a.m. until 12:30 p.m. 

Please get in touch with Cat at the Starter Shack. Thanks! 

 

We had a large turnout for the Golf Quebec Rules Seminar last Sunday.   Francis Duff from Golf Quebec 

gave us a very informative and fun breakdown of the major changes to the rules of golf.  He also played a 

round with myself, Barb Campbell and Don Sutherland and was very helpful in answering our questions 

and had some great ideas for the course.  The Match and Handicap Committee will be working hard on 

updating our local rules and course setup to increase the playability and speed of play at our course. 

Thanks to everyone who turned out and to Fin Wightman for helping setup the clubhouse. 

 



 
   Photo credit: Tracy Wightman 

 

Turtle -Husband and Wife, Saturday July 6 at 1pm.   
This tournament pushes players to the max and this year will be played as a two-ball alternate shot. The 

bar will be open at 3 p.m. Please sign up in the Starter Shack.  

 

Sunday July 7 is the Maples - Parent and Child under 16  
Named due to the amount of time spent in “the maples".  Open to parents and children between the age 

of 8 and 15 inclusive (in the Junior Program).  Please note the starting time has been changed to 10 a.m. 

(instead of 1 p.m.) Tees will close a 9:45 a.m. Sign up in the Starter Shack.  

 

Need a golf lesson? 
A quick reminder to all our members to please take advantage of Marc Barbeau. He is a wonderful 
teaching pro now offering lessons to our Men, Ladies and Juniors. Contact the Starter for more 
information.  
 

Lastly, a big thanks to Cat, Daisy, Fin and Jess for making my life easier with all that you do around the 
shack. Congratulations to all our winners and everyone who participated.   
 

Chrys Tindale, Club Captain 
 

_____________________________________________________________ 
 

Ladies Golf 
 

Thanks to all the ladies who competed in the Qualifying Rounds. The winner in the President’s division 
was Val McNicholl and the runner-up was Barb Campbell. The winner in the Captain’s division was 
Debbie Sutherland and the runner-up was Catherine Spaulding. Not busy enough, Catherine also 
updated our handicap system and explained the Equitable Stroke System (ESC) so expertly and patiently 
to all of us after our first tournament. A special thank you, Catherine. 



  
A reminder for our Ladies Invitational on July 10 to have your golf bags ready in the drop-off area behind 
the seventh green by 08:10 if you wish for them to be delivered to the back tees by our kind and hard-
working Greens keeping crew. This is a courtesy service by them, so please make sure your bag is 
available to be picked up on time!  

  
The draws and instructions for the Four Ball Match Play, President’s Cup and Captain’s Prize, will be 
posted on the board in the Starter Shack. These are handicap competitions so please ensure that all your 
scores have been entered.  
 
-Barb Campbell, Ladies Captain 
 

 
_____________________________________________________________ 

 

Ladies' Invitational – Wednesday July 10 
 

If you haven't already purchased your tickets, the early bird special is on .3July today until   Cancellations 
must be received by 5July  to avoid invoicing by the Club.  There are still many lunch only spots available, 
so invite your friends to enjoy a lovely buffet lunch by Hilary Parsons.  Golfers, please arrive early to 
register, enjoy muffins and coffee, have photos taken and prepare for the shotgun.  See you on the 10th 
in those "Power of Flowers" outfits! 

-Barbara Armstrong  
_____________________________________________________________ 

 

Lawn Bowling Under the Stars 
 

The 3rd annual nighttime lawn bowling Will be held Friday, July 5 at 7:30 p.m. Bar will be open, music will 

be playing and lights will be on. 

 
_____________________________________________________________ 

 

Invitation to Dunany from Friends of Mike Roy 
 

Some friends of Mike's from University have been putting on an annual golf event in his honor. On this 

5th anniversary they would like to invite anyone from Dunany who would like to take part on July 21st at 

Club De Golf Vaudreuil. For more information please click on the link below: 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-5th-annual-mike-beats-roy-moz-charity-golf-tournament-tickets-

63311941722?aff=efbevent&fbclid=IwAR1ilrq6inTkr5d0yebWrA30teX15XPq7PfKsuaDYbJcSk_NgPEjiCct-rs 

_____________________________________________________________ 
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_____________________________________________________________ 

 
Stay Tuned for Coming News on the Future of our Clubhouse 

 

The DCC Board is completely committed to keeping you updated on the Heritage Clubhouse Renovation 

Project. As you know, fundraising is well underway and we sincerely thank those of you who have already 

generously committed. We know that with 100 % participation from our membership, we will be moving 

ahead with the urgent and vital restoration that our 80-year-old Clubhouse so badly needs. We will have 

some exciting news in the very near future…stay tuned! 

 
_____________________________________________________________ 

 
If you wish to share news or photos please send them to Cindy Aikman  aikmancindy@gmail.com 
Please sign up to volunteer at something this summer, you get more than you give! 

Have a wonderful week! 
_____________________________________________________________ 
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